Dear Applicant
On behalf of the governing body, welcome to Scartho Infants’ School and Nursery and  thank you for your interest in the position of Head Teacher.  The school is popular and well subscribed. More information  about our school can be found on our website;

https://www.scarthoinfants.co.uk/

Our school has a friendly and welcoming atmosphere and is a very positive and happy community.  We are also proud of our motivated, well engaged school population portrayed by children and staff alike.  Together, we work to promote a love of learning, nurture individual talents, inspire creativity, develop enquiring minds, cultivate a belief in oneself and a desire to succeed.

Our last Ofsted report (July 2018) was disappointing, but since that time, our leaders and teachers have been working hard to make the necessary improvements to ensure that all of our children achieve their potential. This year has provided some additional challenges due to the pandemic, but these have been met with a positive attitude across every aspect of the school.  

Our current Head Teacher leads a dedicated, talented and committed staff which has made progress on our course to being a solidly good school, however there is still more work to do. With the current post holder moving on to new opportunities at the end of the summer term, we are now looking to appoint an inspirational leader with high expectations of what children and staff can achieve. 

Highly motivated, confident and passionate, our new Head Teacher will have vision, drive and commitment to bring the curriculum to life in vibrant and exciting ways, and bring forth a clear, forward looking strategic direction for the school. They will be expected to build on the school's strong, caring ethos and lead the school to become outstanding in the eyes of all of its stakeholders.  On the journey to outstanding, they will have the support of a dedicated staff, supportive parents and a committed, active Governing Body.

If, having read this letter you think that you are the person to move our school forward, then we would be very interested to hear from you.

Closing date for applications:  21 June 2021 (12 noon).
Interviews to take place 28th and 29th June.

You are warmly invited to visit our school and see for yourself what makes us proud of it and why we are excited for the future potential.  To make an appointment, please contact Mrs Debi Smith – Office Manager – on 01472 879634.

Yours sincerely

Simon Smith, Chair of Governors
